Benton County Genealogical Society
Board Meeting Minutes - 1:00pm, Annex, March 31, 2023
www.bcgs-oregon.org

President: George Davidson called the meeting to order.

1. The previous Board Meeting minutes were approved and posted on our website.
2. Next Board meeting will be May 5, 2023.

3. Next General meeting will be Saturday 8 April, 2023 at 11:00am.

Vice President/Programs: Bret Bunker from Newport will present a Musical
Genealogical program on April 8 with his many vintage instruments.

In May, Dennis Walsh, a computer expert, will discuss scams, pass words, security,
privacy, backing up hard drives and how the cloud works.

Membership: Connie reported we now have 51 paid members.

Treasurer/Finance: Lois will give the treasurer’s report Saturday April 8 at the
General Meeting.

Webmaster: George posts the meeting minutes and our BCGS Newsletter on our
BCGS website.

Library: Liza reported that Danell Aukerman’s book donation project is down to
only 7 more boxes of books to sort through.
Books sales following the General Meetings total $79 so far!

Newsletter: Lois asked Sue to include a notice in the newsletter stating she is available
on request to provide members access to BCGS Library in the Annex.

Notes were sent by George to compose these minutes since Linda was unable to
attend this meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
Linda Olsen
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